
   
MISSISSIPPI HOME CORPORATION 

National Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Program 
 
 

Notice of Funds Availability under the National Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Program 

 
Mississippi Home Corporation (MHC) announces the availability of $2,700,000 for the purpose of developing affordable rental 
housing under the National Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Program.  These funds will be used for the purpose of construction and 
rehabilitation of rental developments.  Activities must create or preserve rental units for Extremely Low- Income (ELI) households 
and serve households identified in the State’s priority needs.  For Profit and Non-Profit organizations are eligible to apply for 
funding through a competitive process. MHC will use a ranking process to select projects for funding.  Applications will be 
reviewed according to federal regulations, threshold and scoring criteria.   

The 2019 application period for the National Housing Trust Fund Program is October 4, 2019 – December 4, 2019.  Applications 

must be received in the office of Mississippi Home Corporation located at 735 Riverside Drive, Jackson, MS 39202 on or before 

4:00 P.M. December 4, 2019.  Late applications will not be ranked.    

 
2019 HTF APPLICATION TIMELINE 

 

September 25, 2019 Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 
 

October 3, 2019 Application Workshop  
 

December 4, 2019  Application due date 
 

 
The 2019 HTF Allocation Plan and Application may be downloaded from MHC’s web page at 

https://www.mshomecorp.com/federal-programs/. 
 

Application must be submitted by 4:00 p.m., December 4, 2019 to the following address: 
 

Mississippi Home Corporation 
Attn:  Kimberly Stamps 

735 Riverside Drive 
Jackson, MS 39202 

 
If you have questions, please contact Kimberly Stamps or Lillie Naylor at (601) 718-4642 or kimberly.stamps@mshc.com,  
lillie.naylor@mshc.com  
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